

Professor David Lee Phillips Department of Chemistry The University of Hong Kong Pokfulam Road, Hong Kong, China

Invitation Letter for Professor LI Mingde in the Department of Chemistry at Shantou University, Shantou, Guangdong, P. R. China

Dear Professor LI

It is my great pleasure to to invite you to visit us in Hong Kong from January 24 to 29, 2024 in order to participate in a Special Topic Workshop, visit my laboratory in the Department Chemistry at the University of Hong Kong. You will also be able to discuss collaboration projects with me and the other participants of the Special Topics Workshop during your visit. If you have any further questions about this invitation, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Professor David Lee Phillips

Dovid La Chillini

Department of Chemistry

University of Hong Kong

Pokfulam Road

Hong Kong

December 13, 2023

E-mail: phillips@hku.hk

Phone: 852-63813968